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Regulatory Alert 
13 September 2016 

 
Public Consultation regarding creation of a Class License for regulation on the Use 
and Trade of products operating under 60GHz issued by Office of the 
Communications Authority (OFCA) in Hong Kong in a form of draft Technical 
Specification HKCA 1074. 
 
Public consultation on proposed draft technical specification HKCA 1074 was finished on 
2nd September 2016 and Authority is currently reviewing received feedback before 
implementation date can be confirmed. 
 
If the draft version comes into effect, then devices operating on 57-66GHz shall comply 
with the following requirements: 
 

 Electrical safety requirements: for devices connected to the public 
telecommunications networks, it shall comply with the electrical safety 
requirements HKCA 2001. 

 Technical requirements and the relevant power levels:  
 EN302 567 with the maximum EIRP 40dBm 
 EN30 550-2 with the maximum EIRP 20dBm  
 FCC part15 with the maximum EIRP 40dBm 

 
PCS will continue to monitor this closely and once further updates are received, 
customers will be informed accordingly. 
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